
Project: The SpaceCraft

We’re asking for: £1971

What we’ll do with it: Hello! The SpaceCraft is a
brand new local project reducing social isolation and
loneliness among local older people through bringing
people together to craft a range of beautiful unique
gifts and treats.

When it will happen: We're starting now – with this
funding, we'll launch our first project 'Brixton Booties' -
a range of beautiful baby booties proudly knitted by
local older people!

Why it’s needed: Older people in Brixton are at 'high
risk' of loneliness (Age UK). Loneliness and social
isolation are closely linked to depression, self neglect
and mental illness.

In our changing community, The SpaceCraft offers
local older people the space, support and resources to
come together and develop self esteem and skills,
build social connections, have fun & celebrate talents
– breaking down social isolation and improving social
& mental wellbeing.


